
 

 
 

 
  

 
    

 

     

   

     
            
          
           
 

  

   

 

    

       
         

        
       

 

  
          

       

  
          

   

  
      

 

  
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
  
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: July 22, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 
District Adult Education Directors 
Florida College System Adult Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Entrepreneurship and Apprenticeship Webinars 

Colleagues and Friends, 

As a reminder we are currently soliciting applications for the expansion of entrepreneurship 
education and training for career and technical education students. There are $1.5 million 
dollars available. In addition, we are also seeking applications for those agencies interested in 
starting or scaling registered apprenticeship or preapprenticeship programs. There are nearly 
$10 million dollars now available. 

As part of these grant opportunities, we are hosting a series of webinars to ensure for high 
quality applications. Please see attached flyers for registration information. 

In the event you have missed a webinar, the recordings will be posted online, under each grant 
opportunity funding website shortly after the webinar concludes. 

Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 

mailto:Chancellor2@fldoe.org
https://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/funding-opportunities/eet.stml
https://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/funding-opportunities/eet.stml
https://www.fldoe.org/pathwaysgrant/
http://www.gettherefl.com/
http://www.fldoe.org

